
Our staff are wearing 
camellias on Friday 18 

September because Saturday 
is Suffrage Day – that shining 
memorial to gender equality.

As a predominately female 
workforce, we want to 

highlight our struggle for 
pay parity.

Better funding from the Government would mean we could 
be paid the same as our DHB colleagues. 

We are of equal value and importance, and it is unfair that 
we are paid an average of 10.6 percent less per year.

You can show your support by signing our petition:

https://tinyurl.com/phcpetition 


